
 HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

Welcome New Advanced Registered Nurse Practitioner
By Lacy Sharbono, Administrative Assistant & Medical Staff Coordinator

Ferry County Public 
Hospital District would 
like to welcome Jeannette 
Bauer, ARNP. Jeannette 
will be working in Republic 
and Curlew Medical Clinics 
as well as our emergency 
room. 

Jeannette graduated 
from Ball State University 
with her Masters in Nursing 
Science in 2006. She is also Board Certified 
with the American Academy of Nurse 
Practitioners. Since starting her career as an 
ARNP, her primary focus has been Family 
Practice. She also worked doing in-home 
Medicare assessments, hospice and her 
most recent position was as the provider 

at a detention center in 
Hamilton, MT. 

In her spare time, 
Jeannette enjoys listening 
to music, reading, 
scrapbooking and sewing. 
She also enjoys outdoor 
activities such as fishing, 
hiking, hunting, shooting 
and playing games with her 
family and friends. 

We are very excited to welcome 
Jeannette on to our team. To schedule 
an appointment with her, please call the 
Republic Medical Clinic at 775-3153 or 
the Curlew Medical Clinic at 779-4049.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html
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